
Shorecrest Monthly Meeting was held November 16th 2024 in the clubhouse. 

Craig Larsen, Art Parker and Carolynne Brown attending. 

Since there was not a quorum of Board members the meeting was an informal 
informational meeting for members and staff to discuss on-going events and 
concerns. 

The Leash Law was discussed and community members voiced concerns 
regarding dogs running loose.  This has been discussed numerous times at 
other meetings but unless we know who the dog belongs to, and we have 
received written complaints we really have no recourse.  There has been a 
sign posted on the big information board for over a month to Keep pets on a 
leash. 

Art Parker and Craig Larsen informed everyone about the Water Company 
proposal regarding Foreclosure on Property.  This will be discussed further and 
the membership will be kept informed. 

The suggestion of installing a speed sign on Crestview Dr. was brought up and 
the Board will do some investigating on the cost and what is involved with 
having a sign installed. 

November 30 from 9:30 until Noon a “Clean and Simple” Workshop will be 
help in the Clubhouse.  Flyers are posted in the clubhouse and information is 
also on our website. 

A tentative date of November 26th was set for the Budget meeting for our 
2025/26 year.   

Meeting was adjourned and 11:20am 

  

  

 


